Cover Letter for Submission of a Paper
Dear Mr / Mrs
We would like to submit a new manuscript entitled “Tata Kelola Industri Gula Untuk Pangan Berkelanjutan: Ulasan Perbandingan Antara Brazil Dan Indonesia” for consideration by Jurnal ilmu lingkungan. 

We confirm that this work is original and has neither been published elsewhere nor currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, we report on review and compare the governance of the sugar industry in Brazil and Indonesia. This could become a reference for Indonesia's sugar industry in implementing sustainable governance. This research is carried out using qualitative methods and descriptive analysis. Based on studies of research literature in Brazil and other literature. This is significant because This is one of the impetuses for Indonesia to be able to develop technology and science in agriculture, especially in the sugar industry. Indonesia also needs to establish policies through a downstream sugar product program. So, it can encourage increased productivity and competitiveness in Indonesia's sugar industry.  The paper should be of interest to readers in Indonesia.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at zamelfkm@yahoo.co.id .

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 

Sincerely,

Jamaludin
